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MB MP Inquires about Kidnapped Law Student

Ashraf Badr El-Din (member of the MB parliamentary bloc for Ashmon city in Monofiya) has submitted an inquiry

to the Minister of Interior Habib Al-Adly on Sunday regarding the kidnapping of a university student after his arrest

more than eight months ago.

 

He indicated that Ibrahim Nagah Abdullatif was detained on October 28, 2007. Ibrahim was about to end his

university education as he was in the fourth year at Law School.

 

Badr El-Din denoted that nobody knows the place of the student since his detention and called upon the Minister of

Interior to inform the student’s family of his current status as well as his prison location and inquired if the student

is even still alive.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Page  1 / 1

http://www.tcpdf.org

